Spare Change to Purchase Literature for Members Behind the Walls

The “Pink Can” idea has been used in area 44 for a number of years to collect funds to be used to purchase
Conference approved literature and makes it freely available to those in jails & prisons in Northern New Jersey.
Groups decide through their own group conscience if they want to support Corrections work in this way.

Those who wish to support may do so by putting spare change (or bills) into a coffee can, wrapped with this label.
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The money is then sent to the Area Treasurer (see below for details).
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HOW TO CONTRIBUTE:

All contributions must be labeled “Pink Can Money”
With: Group Name, Location, District # & GSO #

1) Mail to Area Treasurer
NNJGS Area 44
2325 Plainfield Ave., Suite 2J
South Plainfield, NJ 07080

2) Bring to bi-monthly
Area Corrections committee meeting

3) Corrections Committee Website
https://www.nnjaa.org/aread44/area_donations.html



